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January 2021 

 

Traffic light upgrades on Victoria Road and Edwin 
Street, Drummoyne from Monday 11 January 

The NSW Government is carrying out this essential work as part of the NSW Safer 

Roads Program to improve safety for road users. 

Transport for NSW will upgrade the traffic lights at the Victoria Road and Edwin Street intersection, 

Drummoyne from Monday 11 January 2021. 

The upgraded traffic lights will have turning arrows including a red arrow to help pedestrians cross the road 

safely by holding turning vehicles. 

The upgrade will improve safety and provide consistent driving conditions at this intersection. 

To carry out the work we will have to dig up the footpath to install new electrical pits and underground 

cables, and the road surface to install new electrical cables. When our work is complete, we will restore the 

road and footpath to existing conditions. 

We notified the community in early November on working up to five nights per week. We received one 

piece of feedback about noise and have responded to the community member.  
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work needs to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to the 

workers and road users.  

We will do everything we can to minimise construction noise including completing noisier tasks like jack 

hammering and saw cutting by midnight. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe for 
pedestrian, motorists and workers. Traffic controllers will be on site to direct motorists and pedestrians, 
including when the traffic lights have to be switched off. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, 
you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for seven night shifts 

from Monday 11 January 2021 to Friday 5 

February 2021, weather and work site 

conditions permitting.  

Our night time work will be from Sunday to 
Thursday between 8pm and 5am the next 
day. We will not work on public holidays. 

We will be working up to five nights per 
week. 

week. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact 
our delivery partner, LT Joint Venture,  
on 1800 735 563 or info@ltjv.com.au. 

For more information on Transport for NSW 
projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 


